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We hope that you’ve had a
lovely Christmas, spending

time with loved ones.

  At FDA, we are super
excited about what we have

planned for 2024.  This is
going to be our best year yet

and we can’t wait to get
started.

Remember, classes start on
Wednesday 3rd January 2024. 

Let’s do this!

Have a look at all our events
coming up over the next few

months.

Happy New Year from FDA 



News...

Butterfly Mind Workshop
We are now excited to

announce that booking is
now open for the Butterfly
Mind Workshop which is
taking place on Sunday

14th January from 10am -
4pm.

This amazing all day
workshop will help give our

children the tools and
techniques through the

world of dance to navigate
their way through life.

Book a place here (9+ only)

BRAND NEW IN 2024
We know how to throw a good party
here at FDA so that is why we have

decided to launch are new dance party
packages.  Let us take the stress out of

planning a birthday party and you can sit
back and enjoy it.

Spaces are super limited so please get in
touch ASAP to check availability (the

sooner the better).  Enquire here

https://tinyurl.com/5x4awuw4
https://forms.gle/jpSNAkEVYstiVMYB6


FDA Adults Open Day
Sunday 21st January

10am - 2pm

Is your New Year’s Resolution to get fit?
Start a new hobby? Make new friends? 
Come along to our Adults Open Day to

try our taster sessions to see which
classes suit you.  Come along to 1 or all
10 at a flat fee of £8 (early bird price),
try the class, speak to the teacher and

other adult students that already attend
the classes.  It’s going to be a day filled

with fun, laughter, a little bit of hard
work but it will be worth it.  You can

book your place here

We now offer gift vouchers at FDA so
why not treat the little dancer in your
life to a private lesson.  They can work

on their technique, master a dance
routine or just have some quality 1-1

time with our teachers.  Email
admin@foxdanceacademy to buy your

gift vouchers.

https://tinyurl.com/5x4awuw4
http://bitly.ws/CSZv

